
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
10th November 2017 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our ‘Alice in Wonderland’ cross curricular topic, our Year 6 students will be 

taking part in an Alice WOW Week. To share this experience with you, we would like to 

invite you to join us for an Alice in Wonderland Celebration afternoon. This will take 

place on Thursday 23rd November from 2:30-4:30pm in the main hall. You will get the 

opportunity to explore the variety of work and experiences that the students have 

enjoyed throughout their first term in Year 6. 

 

Once you enter our magical World of Lewis Carroll, you will be immersed in the 

imagination of the Year 6 students and how they have interpreted the adventures of 

Alice.  

 

Please complete the information on the Google Form linked below. If are intending to 

come after school, we are more than happy to keep students behind until you arrive.  

Refreshments will also be available.  

 

https://goo.gl/forms/EaZVnLE5FCXRh80h1  

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 23rd  November. 

 

Kind regards 

    
 

Mr S Rowland     Mrs T McGuire 

Head of Year 6    Head of KS2 

  

 

https://goo.gl/forms/EaZVnLE5FCXRh80h1

